
Summary of Breamore Estate Development’s 
Next Steps

Next Steps

What’s Next?
The proposals shown on the 
previous boards are still at very 
early stages and considers what 
is already established across 
the Estate on the sites; what 
is the current structural status 
of the buildings or structures; 
what needs to be done to bring 
them back into current use, or 
an alternative use and options 
for future maintenance.

Discussions are already 
happening with the New Forest 
District Council and their 
Conservation Officer and we 
are working closely with them 
to identify the sites at most 
risk and the opportunities 
available. 

This event being held here 
today is to ask what you, the 
residents of Breamore Parish, 
think of the current proposals 
and what you would like us 

to consider including going 
forwards.  You can help us by 
providing feedback via the 
online feedback form which is 
now live (link & QR code below), 
or by completing a paper copy 
and handing to us here today.  
All comments and feedback will 
be considered and taken into 
account where possible.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING 
US HERE TODAY AND FOR 

PROVIDING YOUR COMMENTS 
AND FEEDBACK.
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